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NOTICE OF FINANCIAL ASSISTANCE 

THIS PRACTICE HAS ADOPTED THE FOLLOWING POLICIES FOR CHARGES FOR HEALTH CARE SERVICES: 
 

We will charge persons receiving health services at the usual and customary rate prevailing in this area.  Health services 
may be provided at no charge, or at reduced charges, to persons who are underinsured.  Persons will be charged for 
services to the extent that payment will be made by a third party authorized or under legal obligation to pay the 
charges. 

 
You may be eligible for financial assistance under the terms and conditions that Pain Treatment Centers of America 
offers to qualified persons.  For additional information, contact a PTCOA Financial Counselor at 501-499-6957, by email 
at financialassistance@ptcoa.com or ask reception for more information. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


